
Rosh Hashanah will be here before you know it. 

 

You can send Rosh Hashanah greetings to our entire congregation.  Our 2024/5785 card, a joint Sisterhood/

Synagogue project, will be sent out via email to synagogue members with a Rosh Hashanah message and will 

list your name, along with the those of everyone else who donates. 

 

100% of the profits will be split between Sisterhood and the synagogue. 

 

To be listed on this year’s holiday card, please fill in the donation form below, then return it by mail with a 

minimum gift of only $10 per member individual or couple.  If you would like to include additional 

names, please add an additional donation. 

 

Make your check out to Sisterhood B’nai Tikvah-Sholom and write New Year’s Greeting on  

the memo line.  Your form and check must be received by Tuesday, September 17th, 

 

With an early Shanah Tovah to all, 

Dale Osborn & Barry Goldberg, BTS Co-Presidents & Lynn Kaplan-Goldberg, Sisterhood President 

 —————————————————————————————————————— 

Mail your check , along with this form to: 

Lynn Kaplan-Goldberg, 181 Hunters Lane, Newington, CT  06111 

 

Your Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address: __________________________________ Telephone #: _____________________ 

 

Please PRINT full name/names as you wish them listed on the New Year Greetings Card. 

________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed: $ _______________ 


